
HEALTH INQUIRY  
   8.9.2023 
  

  

 
Welcome to Atria! 

 
You are about to visit Atria’s production site. We follow high hygiene standards at our production 
establishments and product safety is the basic requirement for all our operations. In order to ensure the 
safety of our products and operations, we have prepared separate guidelines for visitors, which we ask you 
to read and fill in the information below. 
 
Please confirm the following points (check the boxes):  

� 
I have received Atria's Visitor’s Guide and will follow the instructions given during the 
visit.  

� 
I do not have a fever or cold during my visit and I do not have any skin, nose, throat, eye, 
ear infections or diarrhea. 

� 
I have no symptoms suggestive of coronavirus infection, such as high fever with 
respiratory symptoms. I haven't been in contact with anyone that has a corona virus 
transmission within the past few days. 

� 
I haven’t been in contact with a person suffering from tuberculosis or cholera or any 
other severe contagious human disease in the past few weeks.  

� 
I have not visited a farm with an easily transmittable animal disease, such as African 
swine fever (ASF), foot-and-mouth disease or high pathogenic avian influenza (HPAI). 

� I have not visited a country with ASF in the past 48 hours. 

� I am aware that all the information I will see and receive during the visit is confidential. 

� I have read and accepted the Health Survey Privacy Statement concerning Health Inquiry. 

 

Place and date 
 

Host, name and department 

 
VISITOR 
 

 
 
Name 
 
 
Name and country of the represented company 
 
 
Signature 

 
PORTTI/ISÄNTÄ TÄYTTÄÄ 

Vierailijatunnuksen 
numero  

Henkilö päästetty 
sisään klo  

Henkilö poistunut klo  

Muut huomiot esim. poikkeuslupa ja sen myöntäjä 

  


